
Enhancing Fieldwork Learning Showcase Event 

Friday 16th - Sunday 18th September 2011 

FSC Margam, Port Talbot, Wales 

  

As part of a 3-year National Teaching Fellowship Project funded by the Higher Education 

Academy, you are invited to attend and contribute to a showcase event to share and 

exchange ideas and practice with regards to using technology to enhance fieldwork learning.  

This event should be of interest to Physical Geography, Human Geography, Earth, 

Environmental and Bioscience practitioners.   

The focus of the event is to not limited to Geographical Information System (GIS) 

approaches, but encourages innovations such as geotagging, digital storytelling, social 

networking and other Web 2.0 technologies.  

The event is limited to 25 places which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

Limited funding is available to support attendance/participation at this event.  Early career 

practitioners are encouraged to attend and apply for supporting bursary(s).  

If you are interested in potentially contributing to/attending this event, e-mail a title and short 

abstract (~200 word) outlining the activity you wish to demonstrate by 15th June 2011 to Dr 

Katharine Welsh k.welsh@chester.ac.uk or Professor Derek France d.france@chester.ac.uk   

For more information, please check the project website for updates 

www.enhancingfieldwork.org.uk or follow us on Twitter @fieldwork_ntf  
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